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NOTICE OF INTENTION TO CONSTRUCT 

Poowong Loch & Nyora Sewerage Scheme 

Water Act 1989 No. 80. - Section 175 

 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

 

This letter is to serve as a formal notice under Section 175 of the Water Act 1989 No. 80.  

Property owners are advised that South Gippsland Water intends to construct sewer works in and 

around the townships of Poowong, Loch and Nyora as part of the Poowong, Loch and Nyora 

Sewerage Scheme.   Plans for the intended works are available for inspection at the Corporations 

Foster Office during normal business hours.   

 

Persons wishing to lodge submissions concerning the intended works must do so within 14 days of 

the date of this notice.  

 

Submissions should be lodged at South Gippsland Water’s Foster Office, 14-18 Pioneer Street, 

Foster, or mailed to South Gippsland Water, PO Box 102, Foster VIC 3960.  

 

For general inquiries regarding this notice or the Poowong, Loch & Nyora Sewerage Scheme please 

phone 1300 851 636. 

 

Notice given by, 

 

 
 

Philippe du Plessis 

Managing Director 

South Gippsland Water 

 

 
 
4 July 2014 
 
 

 


